Dr. Paul György M.D.
Hospital of the University of Pennsylvania
Department of Pediatrics
PHILADELPHIA - U.S.A.

Dear Dr. György:

My preparations for the forthcoming trip are making very slow progress.

Many thanks for your kind invitation which I am very pleased to accept.

On Monday, May 27th, I have a lecture in New York. My plan would be to go directly from here to Washington, spend 2/3 days there and proceed to Philadelphia and from there to New York. That is, I could be in Philadelphia about the 23/24 of May.

Please excuse me for the delay in answering your letter of the 19th ult. but I have only just arrived back from summer vacations.

Sincerely,

Luis F. Leloir.